BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

SPECIAL MEETING APPEAL #96-1

MAY 13, 1996

The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Al Hunter at 7:00 p.m. Also present were Steve Aspin, Roy Andrews, and Larry Russell, and Township Manager James Totten.

There were four (4) people in the audience.

Discussion was held on Appeal #96-1 from Holiday Inn for a variance in size cf identity sign. Applicant requested 300 square feet per side and 65 feet high.

Motion by Russell, supported by Andrews to approve a variance for Appeal #96-1 for 225 square feet per side. Motion failed 2-2.

Yes: Andrews, Russell No: Aspin, Hunter

Motion by Aspin, supported by Hunter to approve a variance for Appeal #96-1 for 250 square feet per side. Motion failed 3-1. Yes: Aspin

No: Andrews, Hunter, Russell

Motion by Andrews, supported by Russell to approve a variance for Appeal #96-1 for 225 square feet per side. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Russell, supported by Andrews to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. Motion carried 4-0.

Steve Aspin, Secretary Zoning Board of Appeals